ITEM 15

LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-
  


16 FEBRUARY 2012 

QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane
Asked of:
Councillor Mitzi Green (Portfolio Holder for Children’s Services)

	Question 5:  
“The funding for Children's Centres is to be cut by £1 million over the next two years. How have you assured that those residents who rely on the services the Centres provide most of all will not be affected by these cuts?”




